
QUEEN’S TEA PARTY" has been specially written for the 
Vz Prisoners of War Department of the Vancouver Branch of the 

Canadian Red Cross, with the view of making the “Woollies" more widely 
known and enabling the committee to enlarge the sale of them, and thus 
send more money for the cause its members have so near at heart.

These “Woollies” are tiny figures about two inches high, made out of 
wool, and all (with one exception) invented by members of the Prisoners 
of War Committee.

They have had a wonderful success and orders have come for them 
from all parts of the world. Her Majesty Queen Mary graciously accepted 
a set, and also H.R.H. the Duchess of Connaught. A large order for 
“Woollies" was received at Christmas from the Duchess and Princess 
Patricia of Connaught.

So far it has not been found necessary to patent or copyright the 
“Woollies" as all other patriotic societies and charities have courteously 
recognized our rights to them.
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